M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

 RANDY POE, SUPERINTENDENT



 KAREN BYRD, CHAIRPERSON



 BOARD MEMBERS

FROM:           KATHLEEN G. REUTMAN

DATE:
DECEMBER 17, 2019
RE:                 MEMORANDUM OF UNDERSTANDING BETWEEN TERRI HUNTINGTON OF HEIMLICH HEROES AND THE BOONE COUNTY SCHOOLS
Heimlich Heroes’ mission is to prepare people to recognize and respond to a choking emergency with the Heimlich Maneuver. Terri Huntington will provide three Heimlich Maneuver training dolls, the leader’s packet including script and best practices for facilitation, all student materials, and two Heimlich Maneuver posters to each Boone County Middle School.  The goal is for school nurses to facilitate training of all 6th, 7th and 8th grade students prior to the end of the 2019-2020 school year, and to subsequently train 6th grade students annually.
I have attached a copy of the Memorandum of Understanding for your review.
I recommend the board approve Memorandum of Understanding with with Heimlich Heros, as presented
